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May 11, 1960

Patricia Nepper, a senior at The College was awarded
a Fulbright Scholarship to study at Montpellier
University in France. She was scheduled to leave in the
following September and travel to Paris before heading
to Montepelier. Her plans were to study French language
and literature. Nepper was a French and English major at
Scholastica. The Fulbright Scholarship was a means for
European countries to pay their debts to the United
States following World War Il.

May 1, 1980

The first group of 26 students from The College
returned home to Scholastica after nine weeks of travel.
The students stayed in Louisburgh and traveled on
weekends to explore the entirety of Ireland. The
students said that they adjusted to the mist, slower
lifestyle and the absence of washing machines. The
highlight of the trip was singing in the pubs with the
locals.

April 28, 2000

Saints Alive hosted a community event called Tower
Meets Science. The goal was to foster a greater sense of
unity on campus. Saints Alive was a newly formed
organization that year which was filled with people who
had concern about the CSS culture. This event showed
that all majors were important. The event had a
scavenger hunt, ice cream social and a contest to
identify staff's baby pictures.

April 26, 2019

The Senate passed a resolution to separate the
powers of the senate into legislative and executive
branches. This introduced a new position of speaker of
the Senate, which was filled by Reid Peterson. The goal
of this division was to increase the involvement and
initiatives among the voting members of the Senate.

NEWS

MAJORITY OF
STUDENTS ABLE
TO REGISTER FOR
FALL SEMESTER
WITHOUT
INCIDENT

CONTINUED FROM PAGE 2

Jenna Meyer, a freshman
elementary education
major, had a positive
experience with registering
from home, too. She met
with her advisors via Zoom
before registration, saying
she “was so impressed with
how supportive the faculty
members were.” Meyer
acknowledged that she has
a strong WIiFi connection at
her house, which was
“extremely useful” for the
situation students are in
Now.

In spite of a turbulent
time and stress that comes
with registration, most
students were able to have
a fairly positive experience
thanks to their advisors and
other student support staff.



